As we face the COVID-19 pandemic, The Music Studio will be taking every precaution to ensure that its physical spaces and its classroom procedures comply with state recommended standards for public health. But our efforts necessarily depend on the cooperation of our students and families. We therefore ask that every enrolling family sign the following

THE MUSIC STUDIO
COMMUNITY SAFETY PLEDGE

To help keep ourselves and others safe, our family will do our best to follow The Music Studio’s COVID-19 distancing and hygiene protocols. We will: 

· Wear a mask at The Music Studio at all times.

· Respect one-way traffic by entering the building at the Parking Lot door and exiting at the Side Door. 

· Allow our temperatures to be taken before entering the building and stay outside if we have a temperature of 100°F or greater. 

· Use soap and water or hand sanitizer to clean our hands before entering the classroom.

· Remove our shoes before class.

· Maintain a six-foot distance between our family group and other students, families, and teachers.


AND . . .

· Stay home if we are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, including fever, cough, loss of taste and smell, sore throat, shortness of breath, body aches, vomiting, or diarrhea. 

· Stay home if a member of the family is experiencing any of these symptoms.

· Stay home and inform The Music Studio if we, a member of the family, or someone we have been in contact with has tested positive for COVID-19 within the past two weeks.




___________________________			___________________________
Parent Signature					Parent Name 

___________________________			___________________________
Student Name						Date
